
Reception letters to Santa 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next, we had to fold our 
special letters so they would 
fit in the envelopes.  

After that, we put Santa’s 
address on the front and a 
stamp in the corner.  

Christmas was just around the 
corner! The children in Reception 
were very excited about what 
Santa Clause may bring them this 
year.  

First, to help Santa out we decided 
to write letters to him with what 
we would really like.  

We promise we have been very 
good all year! 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We kept our fingers crossed and waited 
patiently to hear if Santa Clause had received 

our letters. 

Wow! Santa wrote back to us here at The Coppice. He 
said that his little elves were keeping an eye on 
everyone in Reception and were reporting back to him. 
Santa Clause was very impressed with how good we all 
were in Reception. 

Finally, we could post our letters to the 
North Pole! We had to walk along the 
path to the post box. We were very 
careful and kept ourselves safe.  


